
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/28/2013 8:44:06 AM

Subject: FW: Flight Academy

FYI.  Patriots Point.
 
From: Ray Chandler [mailto:rchanatty6@aol.com] 

Sent: Sunday, May 26, 2013 2:12 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Flight Academy
 
Good afternoon Ted,  We have learned that the National Flight Academy funds are in the Budget.  The Flight Academy is 
one of 4 major projects that we have fostered since coming to PP.  It is essential to our 21st century outreach for training 
students is Math and Science.  It will eventually spill over into several school districts in the lower State paid for by private 
funds.  Can we ask the Governor not to veto this project.  If Nikkei needs more info,  I can load up the wagon on it.   my best 
 Ray
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